
Become a Board Member in 2017 
The	Rose	Dhu	Creek	Plantation	POA	Board	will	have	three	(3)	vacancies	in	2017.		Any	Member	who	is	in	good	standing	is	
eligible	to	fill	the	vacancy	at	the	election	to	be	held	on	the	third	Saturday	in	February,	February	18,	2017,	at	the	RDC	
Annual	Membership	Meeting.		Here	is	your	chance	to	become	a	Board	member	and	help	make	a	difference	in	your	
community.	

Please	complete	the	application	form	below	and	return	it	by	January	31,	2017:	electronically	to	akgop66@live.com	or	by	
mail	to:	Rose	Dhu	Creek	Plantation	POA,	PO	Box	3526,	Bluffton,	SC	29910.	

As	a	candidate	and	prior	to	voting,	you	will	be	requested	to	introduce	yourself	and	explain	your	interest	to	the	Board	
and	Members	at	the	annual	meeting	not	exceeding	2-minutes.	

All	the	candidates’	responses	to	this	form	will	be	distributed	to	the	members	well	ahead	of	the	election.	

Application	for	Board	Vacancy	
Personal	Data	 	

Name	 	
	 	
Address	 	
	 	
Relevant	Biographical	Info.	(Please	be	
brief)	

	

	 	
Education(Please	be	brief)	 	
Work	experiences	(Please	be	brief)	 	
Years	living	in	Rose	Dhu	Creek	Plantation	 	
	 	
Questions	 	

Member	in	good	standing?-POA	fees	paid	 	
	 	
Your	estimate	of	hours/month	that	you	
can	devote	as	a	Board	member	

	

	 	
Willing	to	be	hands-on?	 	
	 	
What	is	your	vision	of	Rose	Dhu	in	one	
year?		Five	years?	

	

	 	
What	is	your	view	of	the	level	and	
limitation	of	the	annual	HOA	fees?	

	

	 	
Would	you	advocate	for	establishment	of	
working	committee	for	various	board	
activities-	security,	landscape,	amenities,	
etc.?	

	

	

mailto:akgop66@live.com

